Reply ID: f3vp

Dear Maggie,

Thank you for your further comments and discussions with ZuzusPetals. This is what we want; an open exchange of ideas. Your are reasonable and have an openness that adds to the discussion. As you have read I get frustrated sometimes with the "cop" attitude of the reader, but I just see a world in here that is so counter-productive to any type of real rehabilitation. If you see yoruself playing a role in this process please let me know. We could use your help. If you could attend the "Walk For Inclusion" on Sunday, October 23, 2016, at 1:00 pm starting as Ramsey Park in Roxbury, that would be awesome. For more details you can contact Rachel Corey at: director@cjpc.org.

Please keep reading. Please keep commenting. I hope to hear from you again soon. I am,

In Struggle

Timothy J. Muise